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John Balch
531 CTR RD
Wilton, NH 03086

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Protect the wildlife of the Granite State.
Protect the beauty of the Granite State.
Protect the people of the Granite State.

Say NO to NORTHERN PASS.
It is the RIGHT thing to do.

Sincerely,
John C Balch

mailto:chris1953balch@gmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

